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Hello colleagues! It's the perfect time of year
to remember for what you are thankful. We
are thankful to have the opportunity to
support all the great the work you do.

Proposal Deadlines

The second round deadline for the Catalyst Grant for Research and Creativity, Collaborative Research and Creative
Activity Initiative, and Affiliate Faculty Support Fund will be here before you know it. There are two remaining
submission cycles this year with deadlines on February 1st and March 15th.

 

Center for Undergraduate Scholar Engagement

Office of Undergraduate Research and Scholarship
Student Summer Scholars Program

The applications for the OURS Summer Scholar Programs are now available.

The Student Summer Scholars (S3) and the Modified Student Summer Scholars
(MS3) programs provide funds for a student and faculty mentor to devote time to a
research and/or creative project during the spring/summer semester. Generally,
S3/MS3 grants provide a student stipend, a faculty stipend, and a small budget for
supplies. Applications are due January 31, 2025.
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Office of Research Compliance and Integrity
Traveling internationally over the semester break?

Export control regulations are frequently changing and may apply to your planned
international activities. Please contact the Office of Research Compliance and Integrity
at least 30 days (if possible) prior to departure if you will be traveling internationally on
behalf of GVSU and/or taking any GVSU equipment, such as a GVSU laptop. ORCI
staff will review your planned activities and alert you of any potential export control
concerns/restrictions. Note that the office will be closed while the university is closed
over winter break (December 21 - January 1).

Recruitment Requests from External Researchers

If a non-GVSU researcher has asked you to disseminate a recruitment announcement
to GVSU students, faculty, or staff for participation in human subjects research, please
instruct the external researcher to complete the form located on the External Research
Recruitment Request webpage. The ORCI will review the request to ensure GVSU is
not engaged in the research and will reach out to the appropriate unit(s) to determine if
the researcher has permission to move forward with recruitment at GVSU.

 

Office of Sponsored Programs
OSP Meet & Greet

The Office of Sponsored Programs warmly invites you for an afternoon of camaraderie
with fellow creative research enthusiasts! Whether you're new to GVSU and are
looking for research support, or a seasoned grant recipient with wisdom to dispense,
we would love to see you there. We'll be at the New Holland Brewery in Grand Rapids,
Tuesday, November 12th, from 3:30-6:00pm! Space is limited and filling fast, so be
sure to RSVP soon.

Research.gov and Login.gov now require Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA)

As of October 27th, 2024, research.gov and login.gov now require MFA at log-in. Next
time you log-in to research.gov using your NSF credentials, you will be prompted to
set up verification, using your phone, an app, or a security key. Login.gov is offering
two options, and you should choose "Security key." It will imply you need a physical
USB key, but in fact, you can also set it up to authenticate via your phone. Because so
many users are updating their accounts at the same time, there have been delays and
glitches, so be patient.
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